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On February 16th 2022, visit
https://entomology.ucr.edu/in
clusivity-entomology OR scan
the QR code below!

Submit your application prior to
May 1st 2022 

You'll hear back from us by June
1st 2022 

ADVANCING
INCLUSIVITY IN
ENTOMOLOGY
SCHOLARSHIP

This scholarship supports  
 undergraduate students who

experience social, cultural,
and financial barriers to allow
them to conduct research in

an entomological lab.

Contact us at
hollis.woodard@ucr.edu

if you have questions

How to apply?

Apply here!
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